
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

          
 

      
              
 

 7th June 2019 

 
 

Clean air day  
    
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 20th June it is national clean air day.  Air Pollution is real and harms the health of 
millions. But there are lots of simple things we can do to improve air quality and look after our town 
and other people's health.  
 
Clean Air Day is a chance for our children to find out more about air pollution, share information 
with friends and think about how we can all make the air cleaner and healthier for everyone.  
 
With this in mind the Greenway school council and a group of Year 5 children called SOAP (Save 
Our Amazing Planet) have decided that we would like to raise awareness by asking you to walk or 
part walk/part drive to school on Thursday 20th June.  
 
The children in the group SOAP will be doing an assembly about Clean Air Day on Tuesday 11th 
June to explain all about it.  
 
 
 

Many thanks 
Mrs Crockett, School Council and SOAP 

 


